
Mississippi  requires  new
annual  report  filing  for
nonprofits
JACKSON, Miss. — Pursuant to House Bill (HB) 1344 from the
2024 Legislative Session and signed by the Governor, effective
July 1, 2024, all nonprofit organizations will now be required
to file an annual report with the Secretary of State’s Office.
These reports will be available starting January 1, 2025, and
will be due on or before May 15th of each calendar year.

There is no cost associated with this report. Failure to file
this report will result in administrative dissolution.

For questions or more information, contact the Mississippi
Secretary  of  State’s  Business  Services  Division  at  (601)
359-1633 or email Customer.Service@sos.ms.gov.
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